
-----Original Message----- 
From: pat5802@cox.net [mailto:pat5802@cox.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 12:50 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: RE: Regulations 5 and 6 
 
To Doug Szenher, 
 
   This is in reference to the July 1st meeting  of the ADEQ for the regulations 5 and 6 which will ban new 
medium and large-size CAFO's in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
 
   The thing that most upsets me about the possibility of putting medium and large CAFO's in the 
watershed is the porous ground. Not only will the Buffalo River be affected but groundwater, wells, and 
springs. Not only will a river be a risk but people and their quality of living. 
 
   I realize that farmers try to do their best about the keeping environment clean but  there are other 
areas of the state that would be more suitable for such endeavors. 
 
  The horror stories are out there in other states with farmers that were trying to do the right thing but it 
didn't always work.  
  I don't think we need to risk that for the Buffalo River Watershed. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
 
Pat McKeown 
5802 A Sara Street 
Fayetteville, AR  72704 
 


